
Musical Brilliance
Illuminates PUFF 

THE PUFF PREMIERE
The stage is set for cinematic extravaganza 

DAY 1

Tuesday  evening, saw 
an exciting musical 
performance as a part 
of the PU Film Festival 
launch, which took place in 
the DEMMC anterior and 
displayed the extraordinary 
musical potential of 
the university students. 
 
Students performed heartfelt 
renditions of famous tunes, 
accompanied by highly 
energetic student band 
performances against the 
backdrop of the department 
building under warm lights.

Adorned in the colours of the 
fest, the DEMMC auditorium 
buzzed with excitement as 
dignitaries and delegates 
gathered for the Inauguration 
Ceremony of PUFF 2024. 
The Vice Chancellor (i/c) of 
Pondicherry University, Prof. 
K. Tharunikkarasu, and the 
Head of the Department of 
Electronic Media and Mass 
Communication, Dr Radhika 
Khanna, were invited to the 
dias for the inauguration. 
 
Student Coordinator K 
Sri Surya welcomed the 
guests and delegates for the 
inauguration. While quoting 
the famous words of Martin 
Luther King Jr., ‘I Have a 
Dream,’ he talked about how 
PUFF was one such dream 
that the volunteers and 
coordinators had worked 
tirelessly to make it come true.  
The Presidential Address 
was delivered by Dr Radhika 
Khanna, who congratulated 
the students on the initiative 
while commending the 
student-led event for its 
organisation.
To inaugurate the festival’s 
inception, Prof. K. 
Tharunikkarasu unveiled the 
festival’s signature

film amidst roaring applause 
and cheers. Subsequently, the 
dignitaries were presented 
with the PUFF Bulletin. 
 
In his Inaugural Address, Prof. 
Tharanikkarasu discussed the 
importance of criticism and 
unbiasedness while producing 
films and documentaries. He also 
stressed the need for producers 
and directors to make content that 
persists across time and makes 
an impact for years to come. He 
concluded the address by wishing 
the delegates an enjoyable time at 
PUFF.
The event wrapped up with a vote 
of thanks by Malavika Ramadevi, 
Student
 

Coordinator, who expressed 
her gratitude to the dignitaries, 
faculty, and non-teaching staff 
for their unwavering support 
on behalf of the PUFF team.  
The conception of the PUFF 2024 
is a testament to the will and 
determination of the students 
of DEMMC. The inauguration 
has set the stage for a film-
packed journey for the upcoming 
days of the fest, promising 
a vibrant environment that 
celebrates cinema.

Performances that cut across 
genres and styles delighted the 
audience of students and faculty in 
this varied musical extravaganza.
The occasion was a huge success, 
demonstrating the department’s

dedication to encouraging 
students’ ingenuity and creativity.








